
 
BUDGET FEEDBACK 

BY JANUARY 6, 2020 
REQUEST FROM GARY CUNNINGHAM D1 NEIGHBORHOODS COMMISSIONER  

YOUR FEEDBACK WANTED 
NEIGHBORHOODS COMMISSION – ANNUAL BUDGET LETTER  

Every year, the Neighborhoods Commission submits its annual 
Budget Letter, comprised of YOUR feedback on how to spend City 
funds in the areas of: 

1) Code Enforcement 
2) Public Safety 
3) Transportation 

Please provide your feedback on where you think the City should 
allocate funds in the categories above to Neighborhoods 
Commissioner Gary Cunningham at nc1b@sanjoseca.gov  
by January 6, 2020.  

 


